


Reminder to all students -

NHS is tutoring in the 

Library on Tuesday and 

Thursday from 3-4 pm. No 

need to sign up - just show 

up!



French Club will be hosting 

their meeting after school in 

room 218. They will be 

discussing the French flag and 

having fun with a craftivity! 

Hope to see you there! 



Students: 2020-2021 Yearbooks 

are on sale! Order your copy 

today by going to 

yearbookforever.com and 

searching for East Central High 

School. The last day to order is 

April 30th.



Seniors: 2020-20201 Ads for Grads 

are available to purchase. Go to 

www.yearbookforever.com, search 

for East Central High School, and 

select "Buy a Personal Ad". Do not 

wait, limited space is available! The 

deadline to purchase is April 30th, 

2021.



Seniors: Would you like to have a Senior 

Quote in the 2020-2021 Yearbook? 

Check your email and look for the 

Google Form sent out by Mrs. Stanley. 

They MUST be school-appropriate and 

be 30 words or less. They must be 

submitted no later than March 31st, 

2021! Don't miss out and put your 

Senior Quote in today!



All EC Women’s soccer players that are 

interested in playing soccer for EC in the fall 

of 2021 the general Information meeting will 

be tomorrow from 3:30-4:30pm in the 

cafeteria.  If you are interested in playing 

women’s soccer for EC and cannot attend 

that date, please email Bill Volker or Lauren 

Hoffman for the information  bill@volker-

associates.com and Lauren Hoffman 

lestutler@gmail.com. 



The Athletic Office is in need of 

gate workers for Spring sports.  

Please stop by the Athletic Office 

or email, Jill Bingham, the athletic 

administrative assistant at 

jcbingham@sunmandearborn.k12.

in.us if you would like to sign up!




